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Last week DOT commissioners approved $23 million dollars worth of low priority projects in a single SC congressional 
district. What does that mean of you? It means transportation dollars will be spent beautifying sidewalks and streets 
around the Statehouse in Columbia rather than the roads and bridges you drive on every day, that have been 
identified as high priority by statewide officials. This is the perfect example of what is wrong with our roads system 
and of why we need reform--  
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